
 

 

 

 

 

 

FY 2025 BUDGET HEARING 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and Council of the City of Jonesboro, 

GA will hold a Public Hearing on the 2025 Proposed Budgets on Monday, 

December 9, 2024.  The public hearing will begin at 6:00pm and will be held 

at the Jonesboro City Center, 1859 City Center Way, Jonesboro, GA.  All 

interested persons are invited to attend.  Final adoption of the budgets is 

tentatively scheduled for Monday, December 16th, 2024 at 6:00pm at the 

Jonesboro City Center.  The proposed budgets are available for public view 

at www.jonesboroga.gov .   

 

http://www.jonesboroga.gov/

